
 

 

Waterloo Community Unit School District No. 5 
Curriculum Coordinator 

 

 DATE:  June 16, 2025 
 

     TO:  Mr. Brian Charron, Superintendent 
                     Waterloo School District Board of Education 

 
 FROM:  Mr. John Schmieg, Curriculum Coordinator 
 

  

     June 2025 Board Report 
 
Curriculum 

 Preliminary 2025 IAR results for grades 3-8 ELA and Math are available. No rankings, just 
individual student scores. The state is resetting cut scores and achievement levels, so we won’t 
have aggregate data for a couple more months.  

 Spring SAT and PSAT results have been available for a couple of weeks.  We will be spending 
time this summer reviewing and analyzing the data. The state is resetting cut scores and 
achievement levels, so we won’t have aggregate data for a couple more months. 

 New Teacher Orientation will be held at Waterloo High School in August to welcome new 
teaching staff to the district.  

 

 

 

 
 
  


